
EYFS Catch Up!  
Welcome to our first EYFS catch up of 2023-2024! These newsletters will come out every 3 
weeks and will give a snap shot of what has been happening in our nursery and reception   
classes.  
 
We would like to start this newsletter by wishing everyone a warm welcome to Floreat, both 
to our new pupils and those who are returning to us. This is a very big moment for lots of    
families and we want to say how well your children have settled into our school. If you have 
any questions, please come and speak to the EYFS staff and we will be happy to help. 

Nursery Reminders  Reception Reminders  

 

 

 

 

• If you have any queries about your child’s start 
time, please speak to the room leaders or          
Ms Burton in the office.  

• PE will be on a Tuesday and a Thursday. Please 
make sure your child is wearing white trainers on 
these days. 

• School starts at 8.30am and finishes at 3.30pm 
(3.00pm on a Friday). 

• PE is on a Wednesday. Please ensure your child 
is wearing their PE kit on this day.  

• Please help us to look after your child’s        
belongings by labelling everything (even socks 
can go missing!) 

• As the weather is beginning to change please 
ensure your child comes to school with a hood-
ed coat, this will enable them to access the 
EYFS outdoor learning environment in all 
weathers.  

Week ending: 23rd September 2023 

15 
Hours 

Monday and Tuesday 9am – 3.30pm Wednesday 9am – 11am 

15 
Hours 

Wednesday 1pm – 3.30pm,Thursday 9am-3.30pm, Friday 9am – 
3pm 

30 
Hours 

Monday, Tuesday & Thursday 8.30am – 3.30pm, Wednesday 
8.30am – 11am, Friday 8.30am – 3pm 

34.5 
Hours 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 8.30am – 3.30pm, 
Friday 8.30am – 3pm 

Floreat Staffing  

We have been very busy over the summer recruiting new staff to join the Floreat Team. We all look forward to 
getting to know you over the next academic year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that Mrs Davies is currently supporting 11 GLF schools with their Early Years departments, so you 
might not see her onsite every day. She is still working very closely with the Floreat team. If you have any queries 
about the day-to-day running of our EYFS, please approach your child’s teacher or room leader. 

 Mrs Davies 

Head of Early 
years  

 

 

Miss Drake  

Seacole Room 
Leader 

 

Miss Lambert 

Secaole Class 
TA 

 

Miss Giles 
Seacole Class 

TA 

Miss Lawton 

Nightingale 
Room Leader 

 

 

Mrs Hearn 

Nightingale 
Class TA 

Miss Quallo 

Nightingale 
Class TA 

Miss Jones  

Nightingale 
Temp Class TA 

 Miss Morgan 

Darwin Class 
Teacher 

Teac 

 

 

 

Mrs Styles 

Darwin Class 
Teacher (Fri) 

Miss Quallo 

Darwin class 
TA 

Miss Stubbs 

Simmonds 
Class teacher 

Miss English  

Simmonds 
Class TA 

   



Nursery photos 



Reception photos 


